Workmg Hard far Guyahaga Falls' Future!

MAYOR ROBART P.O. BOX 67051 CUYAHOGA FALLS, OH 44222

August 18, 2009

AG PrintPromo
540 Graham Rd
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221

Dear AG PrintPromo Staff :

The weather could not have been more perfect for my annual golf outing on
August 7" at the beautiful Brookledge Golf Course. I hope you enjoyed the golf, the
camaraderie and the fantastic meal provided by Edward’s Creative Catering.

Your continued support and friendship is greatly appreciated as I look ahead to
the future of this fine city. With the help of your generous contribution I will continue
working hard to keep Cuyahoga Falls a step above the rest.

We have a plethora of exciting developments ahead of us. From the
redevelopment of the former State Road Shopping Center, the roadway reconstruction of
a much needed section of State Road, to the multitude of changes to the Front Street
Corridor from the north mall to High Bridge Glens Park.

Without your support, these important projects would not come to completion. As
always, thank you.

Sincerely,
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n Robart
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Paid for by Robart for Mayor Committee, Joseph Brodzinski, Treasurer, 2460 19th St., Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223



